
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

November 9, 2020 

 

To: Public Services Teamster Locals 

  

Re: Reminder to Register for the 2020 Public Services Virtual Conference 

 

 I wanted to remind everyone to register for the 2020 Public Services Virtual 

Conference, which will be taking place online on December 2nd and 3rd from noon ET (9 

am PT) to 5 pm ET (2 pm PT). Our virtual conference will have all the substance of our 

in-person conferences, with great workshops covering the critical issues facing our Union 

in public sector.  And since the conference is online, Locals will find it very cost effective 

to send people to the event, , thus allowing more officers, staff, stewards, and members to 

participate than ever. A conference schedule is attached to this announcement, detailing 

the timely and relevant topics that we will be discussing. 

 

Those who register before November 13th will receive, in time for the conference, a 

package of conference materials and Teamster promotional items, including  a Teamster 

shirt to wear during the conference, a Teamster tumbler for enjoying your beverage of 

choice during our virtual happy hour reception, and more! .  

 

To register, please click on the link below: 

 
http://ibt.io/PSD2020 

 

 Make sure to register by November 13th to ensure you will receive your conference 

giveaways by December 2nd! We encourage registration and participation from officers, 

staff, stewards and members. If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please 

contact the Division at mmetcalf@teamster.org or (202) 624-8951. 

 

       In Solidarity, 

 

 

        

 

 

Jason Rabinowitz 

Director, Public Services Division 
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